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Ofsted Report 
 

Dear parents & carers, 

 

It gives me great pleasure to write to you with our most recent Ofsted inspection 

report. As you are aware we were visited by Ofsted on Tuesday 12th and Wednesday 

13th November. The report confirms that Denton continues to be a GOOD school in all 

areas.  

 

I would like to take the opportunity to praise and thank the entire staff team who work 

relentlessly to provide a safe, nurturing and engaging learning environment for our 

children. The inspector commented how dedicated and skilled the staff were in 

support each and every one of our children.  

 

I would also like to thank you as parents and carers who are a key stakeholder in the 

Denton community. The inspector shared some of your lovely comments with the 

leadership team and it was heart-warming to hear how much the school means to 

you all.  

 

Finally, thank you must go to the stars of the show who were our children. They really 

did show the inspector Denton at it’s beautiful best. The inspector used words such as 

‘joyous’ and ‘happy’ on many occasions when he was feeding back to us. I believe 

the first line of the report sums it up perfectly: “pupils love learning at this inclusive 

community school”.  

 

Enjoy reading the report attached to the Ping. A copy will also be made available on 

our school website.  

 

Best wishes 

Matt Doody  

Headteacher 
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